
Confidence 

Determination   

Faith  

Friendship Respect 

Living and Learning with Faith, Friendship and Fun 

  

 

Charing CE Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 1st October 2021 

 

 2021 

Telephone: 01233 712277 

Email: office@charing.kent.sch.uk  

Website: www.charingschool.org.uk 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/CharingPrimary/ 

As you may know, I have been teaching Art in KS1 and KS2 for the past 3 weeks. It was an 
absolute joy to teach a unit all about 'Still Life' to our Owls Class. They were so engaging, 
responsible and the art work was stunning, even if some didn't turn out quite as expected! 
They really enjoyed sketching, then using charcoal and then developing this to using colour. 
It was lovely to also teach Squirrels (my class last year) and to see how well they have 
settled into Year 1 and we had some great fun looking at and using primary and secondary 
colours. I did end up fairly covered in paint though! 
 
This week it's the turn of Otters and I'm very much looking forward to painting with them 
and seeing the development of their skills throughout the next four weeks. 
With Foxes we start out first Design and Technology unit, 'Biscuit Bake Off', looking at food 
hygiene, nutrition, budgeting, packaging and of course baking biscuits. Fun or foolhardy.... 
this is yet to be seen! 
 
It's been a privilege to get to teach all our classes this term, their enthusiasm is infectious. 
 
Have a restful and safe weekend. 
 
Mrs Golden 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rabbits

 Squirrels 

Otters 

 
Foxes 

Owls

 

90 91 80 95 86 

Whole School – 

88% 

Year to date –  

92% 

Target –  

96% 
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This week in Rabbits Class we have had lots of fun painting, 

reading and counting amongst other things. We read 'The 

Little Red Hen' and found out about different types of bread, 

we tasted it and enjoyed it with lots of butter and jam. 
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What an amazing few weeks we’ve 

had during our life skills lessons. 

The children have been busy 

weeding, clearing beds and planting 

new seeds and bulbs. We can’t wait 

to see what grows! 
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Mrs Nunn and the children 

have been enjoying Art Club. 

There is some real talent 

shining through! 
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We have continued to think about who Jesus 

is this week with a focus on Jesus is the light 

of the world. We have thought about the how 

Jesus showed his light to the world when he 

was on earth, and how Christians can show 

that same light now in their words and 

actions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer 

Heavenly Father,  

Thank you for your light,  

shining brightly in our hearts.  

Help us to share the light with others 

so they too can follow the path you 

have set. 

Amen  

 

 

As part of our ongoing work to keep children safe online, we are continuing 

to share information about how to keep your children safe on social media 

apps and online. Please continue to monitor your child’s online behaviour 

and access. This week’s poster about POKÉMON GO is at the end of the 

newsletter. If you need help with a specific app we have not highlighted 

yet, please talk to Mrs Hammond. 

CELEBRATION COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

Spencer P 

Sam 

Riley 

Ollie 

Logan 

Jennifer  

Tia G 

Maliah 

Florence 

Zyanyah 

Amelie 

Obie-Dean Millie 



Confidence 

Determination   

Faith  

Friendship Respect 

Living and Learning with Faith, Friendship and Fun 

  

 

 
Wednesday 6th October 

This year we are 
collecting for the Family 
Food Bank. Please bring 
donations into school on 

the 4th and the 5th 
October.  

 

 

If you would like your child to join, places are available at £3 per session. 

Please contact office@charing.kent.sch.uk for more information. 

- Cereal 
- Tinned Meat (Curry, Chilli, Meat Balls, Hot 
Dogs, Pies, etc.) 
- Long Life Milk 
- Tinned Potatoes 
- Dried Rice/Pasta 
- Tea/Coffee 
- Tinned Veg (Peas, Carrots, Potatoes, etc.) 
- Tinned Fish 
- Tinned Desserts (Fruit, Custard, Rice 
Pudding, etc.) 
- Soups (Tinned & Packets 
- Biscuits 
- Preservatives 
- Pasta Sauces 
- Hygiene & Baby Products 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming  
Events: 

This week has seen a dramatic change in the weather, 

a sign that autumn is truly here and summer has gone. 

However, there have been many children coming in 

without appropriate outdoor wear. 

Please ensure your child comes in to school with a 

coat. We want to make the most of our outside space 

and will go outside as much as possible. 
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Friday 10th December 2021 

Hazlitt Theatre Maidstone 

To secure your child’s place, please reply 
to office@charing.kent.sch.uk  

Full payment must be made by 22nd 
October 2021.  

The PTFA are able to accept CASH 
payments for this event.  

The usual Parent Mail option is also 
available. 

 

 

 

Back by popular demand! 

PTFA Quiz Night 

12th November 2021 

More details to be announced soon.  

 

 

 

18th and 19th October 2021 

Please reply to office@charing.kent.sch.uk to 

make an appointment 

More details on parent Mail 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Census Day Menu 

Fun Fair Day Thursday 7th 

October 2021 

Please help our school funding 

by choosing a school dinner on 

Thursday 7th October. 

Please see Fun Fair Day Menu 

on our Facebook page! 

Upcoming  
Events continued: 
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